Chris O'Brien

From: Mary E Stover <maryestoverbi@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, May 22, 2024 1:58 PM

To: House Finance Committee

Subject: Oppose Bill H-8183

We at Beach Real Estate of Block Island oppose increasing the Shirt Term Rental taxes until at least the Committee on
STR has completed their study in 2025. It's not clear why this is deemed necessary, and no detailed information action
on where this increased fund would be directed.

Please vote NO on this tax increase

Mary E Stover

Mary E Stover

Principal Broker
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